
BLACK MOUNTAINS GLIDING CLUB 
COVID Information: For Gliding Air Experience flights.  

Valid from 15th April 2021 
 

Your glider flight will involve sharing the confined space of the cockpit with an instructor for about 

25 minutes. We have done all we can to minimise the risk of viral infection, but we cannot eliminate 

the risk entirely. 

• The cockpit of the glider is well ventilated. 

• The cockpit will be thoroughly cleaned and disinfected before your flight. 

• All Instructors have had at least one vaccine at least three weeks previously. 

• You and your Instructor will have to wear a medical grade FFP2 face mask. Masks are for sale 

for £3 at the airfield. 

• Social distancing will be maintained before and after your flight. 

We ask that you cancel your booking (and rebook) if you are unwell or if you have had any recent 

COVID contacts.  

Cancelation and rebooking is easy – just click on the link in your flight booking confirmation 

email and select CANCEL (to cancel with the intention of rebooking at some point in the 

future) OR TRANSFER and select a new date/slot some point in the future. 

PROOF OF VACCINATION/IMMUNITY 

Your Instructor may ask to see evidence of immunity against COVID, e.g. vaccination at least 2 

weeks before the flight. If you cannot demonstrate immunity, please delay booking until you meet 

this requirement. 

We are anticipating that the risks of viral transmission will decrease as the year goes on. If you are 

not happy with the arrangements detailed above, then please delay booking your flight. 

 


